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Housing Minister Michael Finneran has outlined plans to tighten up loopholes in the Residential Tenancies Act.  

Addressing the Annual General Meeting in Dublin of the Irish Property Owners Association (IPOA), he outlined his commitment to stopping abuse of the system where tenants can remain in-situ, without paying rent, in private rented accommodation during the process of a dispute.  The Minister also spoke about the introduction of an on line facility for registration and dispute resolution application with the Private Residential Tenancies Board (PRTB) in the third quarter of this year which, should make the processes speedier and more efficient. 

Stephen Faughnan, Chairman of the Irish Property Owners Association, the national landlord’s representative organisation, welcomed the much needed intervention, stating that it has been a source of huge financial loss to property owners.

“In some cases, property owners have lost up to €50,000 during the process of dispute resolution with the PRTB,” he said.  “IPOA members will be very pleased with the introduction of new procedures which will assist in the management of their rental property”.
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